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Title V Newsletter 

“It was a great day moving tools and equipment from 

storage at the LCC warehouse!”, stated LCC Auto Colli-

sion Instructor Anthony Baca.  Tools and equipment that 

were being stored during construction of the new Auto 

Collision building were as follows: 

shadow boards, prep stations, body 

shop tool kits, painters, sanders, dent 

removal systems, wire welder, wind-

shield removal kits, and many more 

items are now located in the new 

building .  Students will now be able to 

use the state-of-the-art equip-

ment in their pursuance of 

mastering skills in the Auto Collision pro-

gram.  A check out/check in system with tool 

tags will be used by stu-

dents to better keep track 

of the accountability of 

the new items so students 

are able to use all the 

tools. 
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